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Memorandum  

  

To:  Qualified IRB Personnel 

From:  Mike Crawley, SLSNSW Chair ALBERT Steering Committee 

Date:  15/10/2020 

Pages:  1 

Subject: Expression of Interest – ALBERT Content Development Sub-committee  
 

Background  
The Australian Lifesaving Boat Emergency Rescue Training (ALBERT) originated in Cudgen Headland SLSC on 
the Far North Coast (FNC) Branch and delivers inflatable rescue boat (IRB) training.  
 
Surf Life Saving New South Wales (SLSNSW) is the peak water safety, drowning prevention and rescue 
organisation in NSW and one of the largest volunteer-based community service organisations in Australia. 
With over 76,000 members, the organisation encompasses a range of diverse activities including lifesaving 
services, community education, surf sports, member development and training, all of which contribute to 
the primary purpose to save lives and meet a target of zero preventable deaths and injuries on NSW 
beaches. 
 
In December 2018 Surf Life Saving NSW was gazetted as an Emergency Service Organisation. As a result of 
this the skills and capabilities of our frontline lifesavers become all the more important. The ALBERT 
program is positioned to play a valuable role in upskilling our lifesavers by focusing on best practice and 
consistency in the delivery of training programs. 
 
The ALBERT program enhances the skills and experiences of lifesavers through collaborative and consistent 
training, utilising a mix of drill-based activities, dedicated coaching and scenario-based training. ALBERT is 
also an important vehicle to support networking and knowledge sharing between members, Clubs and 
Branches across the state. 
 
The Role 
The ALBERT State Steering Committee is looking for suitably qualified IRB Operators to assist with 
development of the ALBERT training content which will be delivered throughout the state. 
 
Reporting to the Training SME on the ALBERT Steering Committee and working in conjunction with the 
coaching and training sub-committee, these positions will require development of content in-line with the 
strategic direction of the ALBERT Program 
 
How to apply 
To be considered for these roles, your application should include:  

 A written response outlining your suitability and experience to the role 
 An up-to-date resume that clearly details your skills and experience relevant to the role 

 
Applicants seeking more information about the role and its responsibilities are encouraged to contact Terry 
Barber, SLSNSW Lifesaving Operations Coordinator at tbarber@surflifesaving.com.au 
 
Applications should be sent to Terry Barber with applications closing: COB Friday, 27 November 2020. 
 


